Aboriginal Summer HEAT 2015

We are pleased to be able to offer Aboriginal SUMMER HEAT, a primary Summer
Learning Program again this year. The program will run from Monday July 13 to
Friday August 1 for students entering the primary grades in the fall of 2015.
Kindergarten Kick Start is for students entering junior and senior kindergarten in the
fall. Funshine Kids is for students who are entering grades 1, 2 and 3. This three
week program is entirely FREE, but space is limited so please be sure to register
early. Registration can be done online starting Monday, April 27, 2015. The
program will begin at 8:15 am with breakfast being provided. Students will then be
involved in a variety of learning opportunities with a focus on Aboriginal culture,
literacy, and active living. We are excited about being able to offer this awesome
program to our families. Flyers were sent home last week. Check it out on the
DSBN website at www.dsbn.org/summerheat .
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